Due to the length and complexity of the technical specifications for this measure, we are
unable to post the file to our Web site. To request the technical specifications for this
measure, please send an email to the AHRQ Pediatric Quality Measures Program
(PQMP) at PQMP@ahrg.hhs.gov, and we will send you the pdf by return email.



